FAMILY WORSHIP GUIDE

PROVISION CHURCH CORE VALUES





CORE VALUES



HELPFUL HINTS

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

Use this space on the daily guide to write down which song or songs your family sings. Whether you sing the same song every night or a different song, you really can't mess up.

Sing any song focused on Jesus that you like. There's no pressure here. If you're looking for suggestions, here's a list of songs we love:

- -Jesus Loves Me
- -Made to Love by Summit Kids
- -Jesus in My Place by Summit Kids
- -The Gospel by Summit Kids
- -The Lord's Prayer by Summit Kids
- -Your Love for Me by North Point Kids
- -Grace by Seeds Family Worship
- -Sing for Joy by Seeds Family Worship

For Whom/What Did You Pray?

Use this area as a short prayer journal for your family. You don't have to write down everything that gets prayed for, but try to mark down one or two specific things or people.

Consider focusing on different topics for prayer on different days:

Monday: missionaries in other countries (maybe even choose a specific country).

Tuesday: for Provision Church

Wednesday: for the lost in our community

Thursday: for our neighbors

Friday: for our family members

CORE VALUES - AUTHORITY OF SCRIPTURE



MONDAY

Passage to Read - 2 Timothy 3:14-17 (NIrV)

14 But I want you to continue to follow what you have learned. Don't give up what you are sure of. You know the people you learned it from. 15 You have known the Holy Scriptures ever since you were a little child. They are able to teach you how to be saved by believing in Christ Jesus.

16 God has breathed life into all of Scripture. It is useful for teaching us what is true. It is useful for correcting our mistakes. It is useful for making our lives whole again. It is useful for training us to do what is right. 17 By using Scripture, a man of God can be completely prepared to do every good thing.

Questions

- 1. Why is the Bible important?
- 2. How often should we try to read the Bible?

Memory Verse - Hebrews 4:12

For the word of God is living and active, sharper than any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and intentions of the heart.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

O What Song(s) Did You Sing?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Deuteronomy 6:4-9 (NIrV)

4 Israel, listen to me. The Lord is our God. The Lord is the one and only God. 5 Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul. Love him with all your strength.

6 The commandments I give you today must be in your hearts. 7 Make sure your children learn them. Talk about them when you are at home. Talk about them when you walk along the road. Speak about them when you go to bed. And speak about them when you get up. 8 Write them down and tie them on your hands as a reminder. Also tie them on your foreheads. 9 Write them on the doorframes of your houses. Also write them on your gates.

Questions

- 1. How should we love God?
- 2. What should we do with God's commandments?

Memory Verse - Hebrews 4:12

For the word of God is living and active, sharper than any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and intentions of the heart.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - Psalm 19:7-9 (NIrV)

7 The law of the Lord is perfect.

It gives us new strength.

The laws of the Lord can be trusted.

They make childish people wise.

8 The rules of the Lord are right.

They give joy to our hearts.

The commands of the Lord shine brightly.

They give light to our minds.

9 The law that brings respect for the Lord is pure.

It lasts forever.

The directions the Lord gives are true.

All of them are completely right.

Questions

- 1. Why is the law of the Lord good?
- 2. How long does God's law last?

O Memory Verse - Hebrews 4:12

For the word of God is living and active, sharper than any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and intentions of the heart.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - Hebrews 4:12-13 (NIrV)

12 The word of God is living and active. It is sharper than any sword that has two edges. It cuts deep enough to separate soul from spirit. It can separate joints from bones. It judges the thoughts and purposes of the heart. 13 Nothing God created is hidden from him. His eyes see everything. He will hold us accountable for everything we do.

Questions

- 1. Are there things God doesn't see?
- 2. What does it mean for the Bible to be living and active?

O Memory Verse - Hebrews 4:12

For the word of God is living and active, sharper than any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and intentions of the heart.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - Psalm 119:105-108,111-112 (NIrV)

105 Your word is like a lamp that shows me the way.

It is like a light that guides me.

106 I have taken an oath. I have promised

to follow your laws, because they are right.

107 I have suffered very much.

Lord, keep me alive as you have promised.

108 Lord, accept the praise I freely give you.

Teach me your laws.

111 our covenant laws are your gift to me forever.

They fill my heart with joy.

112 I have decided to obey your orders

to the very end.

Questions

- 1. How does the Bible guide us?
- 2. Why should we obey the Bible?

Memory Verse - Hebrews 4:12

For the word of God is living and active, sharper than any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and intentions of the heart.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

O What Song(s) Did You Sing?



MONDAY

Passage to Read - Daniel 3:26-28 (NIrV)

26 Then the king approached the opening of the blazing furnace. He shouted, "Shadrach, Meshach and Abednego, come out! You who serve the Most High God, come here!

So they came out of the fire. 27 The royal rulers, high officials, governors and advisers crowded around them. They saw that the fire hadn't harmed their bodies. Not one hair on their heads was burned. Their robes weren't burned either. And they didn't even smell like smoke.

28 Then Nebuchadnezzar said, "May the God of Shadrach, Meshach and Abednego be praised! He has sent his angel and saved his servants. They trusted in him. They refused to obey my command. They were willing to give up their lives. They would rather die than serve or worship any god except their own God.

* for the whole story, read Daniel 3.

Questions

- 1. Who did Shadrach, Meshach, and Abednego worship?
- 2. Is it ok for us to worship anything other than God?

Memory Verse - 1 Corinthians 10:31

So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Psalm 95:3-7 (NIrV)

3 The Lord is the great God.

He is the greatest King.

He rules over all of the gods.

4 He owns the deepest parts of the earth.

The mountain peaks belong to him.

5 The ocean is his, because he made it.

He formed the dry land with his hands.

6 Come, let us bow down and worship him.

Let us fall on our knees in front of the Lord our Maker.

7 He is our God.

We are the sheep belonging to his flock.

We are the people he takes good care of. Listen to his voice today.

Questions

- What belongs to God?
- 2. Why should we listen to God?

Memory Verse - 1 Corinthians 10:31

So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - Romans 14:7-9 (NIrV)

7 We don't live for ourselves alone. And we don't die all by ourselves. 8 If we live, we live to honor the Lord. If we die, we die to honor the Lord. So whether we live or die, we belong to the Lord.

9 Christ died and came back to life. He did this to become the Lord of both the dead and the living.

Questions

- 1. Who do we live for?
- 2. What did Jesus do to save us?

Memory Verse - 1 Corinthians 10:31

So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - John 4:21-26 (NIrV)

21 Jesus said, "Believe me, woman. A time is coming when you will not worship the Father on this mountain or in Jerusalem. 22 You Samaritans worship what you do not know. We worship what we do know. Salvation comes from the Jews.

23 "But a new time is coming. In fact, it is already here. True worshipers will worship the Father in spirit and in truth. They are the kind of worshipers the Father is looking for.
24 "God is spirit. His worshipers must worship him in spirit and in truth."

25 The woman said, "I know that Messiah is coming." (He is called Christ.) "When he comes, he will explain everything to us."

26 Then Jesus said, "I, the one speaking to you, am he."

Questions

- 1. How do true worshippers worship God?
- 2. Who is the Messiah the woman was looking for?

Memory Verse - 1 Corinthians 10:31

So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - Genesis 1:27-30 (NIrV)

27 So God created man in his own likeness.

He created him in the likeness of God.

He created them as male and female.

28 God blessed them. He said to them, "Have children and increase your numbers. Fill the earth and bring it under your control. Rule over the fish in the waters and the birds of the air. Rule over every living creature that moves on the ground." 29 Then God said, "I am giving you every plant on the face of the whole earth that bears its own seeds. I am giving you every tree that has fruit with seeds in it. All of them will be given to you for food. 30 "I am giving every green plant to all of the land animals and the birds of the air for food. I am also giving the plants to all of the creatures that move on the ground. I am giving them to every living thing that breathes." And that's exactly what happened.

Questions

- 1. Who made you?
- 2. What did God give people to do?

Memory Verse - 1 Corinthians 10:31

So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the glory of God.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

WEEK THREE



MONDAY

Passage to Read - Matthew 6:5-8 (NIrV)

5 "When you pray, do not be like those who only pretend to be holy. They love to stand and pray in the synagogues and on the street corners. They want to be seen by others. What I'm about to tell you is true. They have received their complete reward.

6 "When you pray, go into your room. Close the door and pray to your Father, who can't be seen. He will reward you. Your Father sees what is done secretly.

7 "When you pray, do not keep talking on and on the way ungodly people do. They think they will be heard because they talk a lot. 8 Do not be like them. Your Father knows what you need even before you ask him.

Questions

- 1. How should we pray?
- 2. Does God know what you need?

O Memory Verse - Romans 12:12

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Matthew 6:9-13 (NIrV)

9 "This is how you should pray." 'Our Father in heaven, may your name be honored.

10 May your kingdom come.

May what you want to happen be done on earth as it is done in heaven.

11 Give us today our daily bread.

12 Forgive us our sins,

just as we also have forgiven those who sin against us.

13 Keep us from falling into sin when we are tempted.

Save us from the evil one.'

Questions

- 1. Can we ask God for things?
- 2. Does God forgive our sins?

O Memory Verse - Romans 12:12

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

^{*}for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - Luke 18:9-14 (NIrV)

9 Jesus told a story to some people who were sure they were right with God. They looked down on everybody else. 10 He said to them, "Two men went up to the temple to pray.

One was a Pharisee. The other was a tax collector.

11 "The Pharisee stood up and prayed about himself. 'God, I thank you that I am not like other people,' he said. 'I am not like robbers or those who do other evil things. I am not like those who commit adultery. I am not even like this tax collector. 12 I fast twice a week. And I give a tenth of all I get.'

13 "But the tax collector stood not very far away. He would not even look up to heaven. He beat his chest and said, 'God, have mercy on me. I am a sinner.'

14 "I tell you, the tax collector went home accepted by God. But not the Pharisee. Everyone who lifts himself up will be brought down. And anyone who is brought down will be lifted up."

Questions

- 1. Should we pray to impress other people?
- 2. Do you ever sin?

O Memory Verse - Romans 12:12

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - 2 Chronicles 7:11-16 (NIrV)

11 Solomon finished the Lord's temple and the royal palace. He had done everything he had planned to do in the Lord's temple and his own palace.

12 The Lord appeared to him at night. He said, "I have heard your prayer. I have chosen this place for myself. It is a temple where sacrifices will be offered.

13 "Suppose I close up the sky and there isn't any rain. Suppose I command locusts to eat up the crops. And I send a plague among my people. 14 But they make themselves low in my sight. They pray and look to me. And they turn from their evil ways. Then I will listen to them from heaven. I will forgive their sin. And I will heal their land. After all, they are my people.

15 "Now my eyes will see them. My ears will pay attention to the prayers they offer in this place. 16 I have chosen this temple. I have set it apart for myself. My Name will be there forever. My eyes and my heart will always be there.

Questions

- 1. Did God hear Solomon's prayer?
- 2. How does God want His people to act?

O Memory Verse - Romans 12:12

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - 1 Timothy 2:1-6 (NIrV)

1 First, I want all of you to pray for everyone. Ask God to bless them. Give thanks for them.

2 Pray for kings. Pray for all who are in authority. Pray that we will live peaceful and quiet lives. And pray that we will be godly and holy.

3 That is good. It pleases God our Savior. 4 He wants everyone to be saved. He wants them to come to know the truth.

5 There is only one God. And there is only one go-between for God and human beings. He is the man Christ Jesus. 6 He gave himself to pay for the sins of everyone. That was a witness given by God at just the right time.

Questions

- 1. Who should we pray for?
- 2. Who does God want to be saved?

Memory Verse - Romans 12:12

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?



MONDAY

Passage to Read - 1 Peter 1:18-21 (NIrV)

18 The blood of Christ set you free from an empty way of life. That way of life was handed down to you by your own people long ago. You know that you were not bought with things that can pass away, like silver or gold. 19 Instead, you were bought by the priceless blood of Christ. He is a perfect lamb. He doesn't have any flaws at all. 20 He was chosen before God created the world. But he came into the world in these last days for you.

21 Because of what Christ has done, you believe in God. It was God who raised him from the dead. And it was God who gave him glory. So your faith and hope are in God.

Questions

- 1. What set us free from an empty way of life?
- 2. What is our faith and hope in?

O Memory Verse - Isaiah 53:4

But he was pierced for our transgressions;

he was crushed for our iniquities;

upon him was the chastisement that brought us peace,

and with his wounds we are healed.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Exodus 12:21-27 (NIrV)

21 Then Moses sent for all of the elders of Israel. He said to them, "Go at once. Choose the animals for your families. Each family must kill a Passover lamb. 22 Get a branch of a hyssop plant. Dip it into the blood in the bowl. Put some of the blood on the top and on both sides of the doorframe. None of you can go out the door of your house until morning.

23 "The Lord will go through the land to strike the Egyptians down. He'll see the blood on the top and sides of the doorframe. He will pass over that house. He won't let the destroying angel enter your homes to kill you.

24 "Obey all of these directions. It's a law for you and your children after you for all time to come. 25 The Lord will give you the land, just as he promised. When you enter it, keep this holy day.

26 "Your children will ask you, 'What does this holy day mean to you?' 27 Tell them, 'It's the Passover sacrifice in honor of the Lord. He passed over the houses of the people of Israel in Egypt. He spared our homes when he struck the Egyptians down.' "

Questions

- 1. What did God's people put on their doorframes?
- 2. Why did God protect the Israelites?

O Memory Verse - Isaiah 53:4

But he was pierced for our transgressions;

he was crushed for our iniquities;

upon him was the chastisement that brought us peace,

and with his wounds we are healed.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - Ephesians 2:4-9 (NIrV)

4 But God loves us deeply. He is full of mercy. 5 So he gave us new life because of what Christ has done. He gave us life even when we were dead in sin. God's grace has saved you.

6 God raised us up with Christ. He has seated us with him in his heavenly kingdom because we belong to Christ Jesus. 7 He has done it to show the riches of his grace for all time to come. His grace can't be compared with anything else. He has shown it by being kind to us because of what Christ Jesus has done.

8 God's grace has saved you because of your faith in Christ. Your salvation doesn't come from anything you do. It is God's gift. 9 It is not based on anything you have done. No one can brag about earning it.

Questions

- 1. How do we know that God loves us?
- 2. Can we earn salvation?

O Memory Verse - Isaiah 53:4

But he was pierced for our transgressions;

he was crushed for our iniquities;

upon him was the chastisement that brought us peace,

and with his wounds we are healed.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - Romans 5:6-11 (NIrV)

6 At just the right time Christ died for ungodly people. He died for us when we had no power of our own. 7 It is unusual for anyone to die for a godly person. Maybe someone would be willing to die for a good person. 8 But here is how God has shown his love for us. While we were still sinners, Christ died for us.

9 The blood of Christ has made us right with God. So we are even more sure that Jesus will save us from God's anger. 10 Once we were God's enemies. But we have been brought back to him because his Son has died for us. Now that God has brought us back, we are even more secure. We know that we will be saved because Christ lives.

11 And that is not all. We are full of joy in God because of our Lord Jesus Christ. Because of him, God has brought us back to himself.

Questions

- 1. How did Jesus show He loves us?
- 2. What makes us right with God?

O Memory Verse - Isaiah 53:4

But he was pierced for our transgressions;

he was crushed for our iniquities;

upon him was the chastisement that brought us peace,

and with his wounds we are healed.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- O For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - Genesis 22:7-13 (NIrV)

7 Then Isaac spoke up. He said to his father Abraham, "Father?"

"Yes, my son?" Abraham replied.

"The fire and wood are here," Isaac said. "But where is the lamb for the burnt offering?"

8 Abraham answered, "God himself will provide the lamb for the burnt offering, my son."

The two of them walked on together.

9 They reached the place God had told Abraham about. There Abraham built an altar.

He arranged the wood on it. He tied up his son Isaac. He placed him on the altar, on top of the wood. 10 Then he reached out his hand. He took the knife to kill his son.

11 But the angel of the Lord called out to him from heaven. He said, "Abraham! Abraham!" "Here I am," Abraham replied.

12 "Do not lay a hand on the boy," he said. "Do not do anything to him. Now I know that you have respect for God. You have not held back from me your son, your only son."

13 Abraham looked up. There in a bush he saw a ram. It was caught by its horns. He went over and took the ram. He sacrificed it as a burnt offering instead of his son.

Questions

- 1. Who provided the lamb for the offering?
- 2. Who did God provide to take our place on the cross?

O Memory Verse - Isaiah 53:4

But he was pierced for our transgressions;

he was crushed for our iniquities;

upon him was the chastisement that brought us peace,

and with his wounds we are healed.

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

WEEK FIVE

CORE VALUES -



MONDAY

Passage to Read - 1 Corinthians 15:1-4 (NIrV)

1 Brothers and sisters, I want to remind you of the good news I preached to you. You received it and have put your faith in it. 2 Because you believed the good news, you are saved. But you must hold firmly to the message I preached to you. If you don't, you have believed it for nothing.

3 What I received I passed on to you. And it is the most important of all. Here is what it is. Christ died for our sins, just as Scripture said he would. 4 He was buried. He was raised from the dead on the third day, just as Scripture said he would be.

Questions

- 1. What does Paul want to remind people of?
- 2. What is the Good News Paul talks about?

Memory Verse - 1 Timothy 1:15

The saying is trustworthy and deserving of full acceptance, that **Christ Jesus came into the world to save sinners**, of whom I am the foremost.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Mark 2:15-17 (NIrV)

15 Later Jesus was having dinner at Levi's house. Many tax collectors and "sinners" were eating with him and his disciples. They were part of the large crowd following Jesus.

16 Some teachers of the law who were Pharisees were there. They saw Jesus eating with "sinners" and tax collectors. So they asked his disciples, "Why does he eat with tax collectors and 'sinners'?"

17 Jesus heard that. So he said to them, "Those who are healthy don't need a doctor. Sick people do. I have not come to get those who think they are right with God to follow me. I have come to get sinners to follow me."

Questions

- 1. Who's house was Jesus at?
- 2. Who did Jesus come to save?

Memory Verse - 1 Timothy 1:15

The saying is trustworthy and deserving of full acceptance, that **Christ Jesus came into the world to save sinners**, of whom I am the foremost.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - 1 Peter 2:21-25 (NIrV)

21 Christ suffered for you. He left you an example. He expects you to follow in his steps. You too were chosen to suffer. 22 Scripture says, "He didn't commit any sin.

No lies ever came out of his mouth." (Isaiah 53:9)

23 People shouted at him and made fun of him. But he didn't do the same back to them. He suffered. But he didn't say that bad things would happen to them. Instead, he trusted in the One who judges fairly.

24 He himself carried our sins in his body on the cross. He did it so that we would die as far as sins are concerned. Then we would lead godly lives. His wounds have made you whole.

25 You were like sheep who were wandering away. But now you have returned to the Shepherd. He is the Leader of your souls.

Questions

- 1. Did Jesus ever sin?
- 2. Who is our leader?

Memory Verse - 1 Timothy 1:15

The saying is trustworthy and deserving of full acceptance, that **Christ Jesus came into the world to save sinners**, of whom I am the foremost.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - John 3:16-21 (NIrV)

16 "God loved the world so much that he gave his one and only Son. Anyone who believes in him will not die but will have eternal life.

17 "God did not send his Son into the world to judge the world. He sent his Son to save the world through him. 18 Anyone who believes in him is not judged. But anyone who does not believe is judged already. He has not believed in the name of God's one and only Son.

19 "Here is the judgment. Light has come into the world, but people loved darkness instead of light. They loved darkness because what they did was evil.

20 "Everyone who does evil things hates the light. They will not come into the light. They are afraid that what they do will be seen. 21 But anyone who lives by the truth comes into the light. He does this so that it will be easy to see that what he has done is with God's help."

Questions

- 1. How much does God love the world?
- 2. What happens when we live in the truth?

Memory Verse - 1 Timothy 1:15

The saying is trustworthy and deserving of full acceptance, that **Christ Jesus came into the world to save sinners,** of whom I am the foremost.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - Romans 12:1-3 (NIrV)

1 Brothers and sisters, God has shown you his mercy. So I am asking you to offer up your bodies to him while you are still alive. Your bodies are a holy sacrifice that is pleasing to God. When you offer your bodies to God, you are worshiping him. 2 Don't live any longer the way this world lives. Let your way of thinking be completely changed. Then you will be able to test what God wants for you. And you will agree that what he wants is right. His plan is good and pleasing and perfect.

3 God's grace has been given to me. So here is what I say to every one of you. Don't think of yourself more highly than you should. Be reasonable when you think about yourself.

Keep in mind the amount of faith God has given you.

Questions

- 1. Who should we live our lives for?
- 2. How should we live?

Memory Verse - 1 Timothy 1:15

The saying is trustworthy and deserving of full acceptance, that **Christ Jesus came into the world to save sinners**, of whom I am the foremost.

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?



MONDAY

Passage to Read - Matthew 28:16-20 (NIrV)

16 Then the 11 disciples went to Galilee. They went to the mountain where Jesus had told them to go. 17 When they saw him, they worshiped him. But some still had their doubts.

18 Then Jesus came to them. He said, "All authority in heaven and on earth has been given to me. 19 So you must go and make disciples of all nations. Baptize them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit. 20 Teach them to obey everything I have commanded you. And you can be sure that I am always with you, to the very end."

Questions

- 1. What did the disciples do when they saw Jesus?
- 2. What did Jesus tell them to do?

Memory Verse - Matthew 28:19-20

19 Go therefore and **make disciples of all nations**, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age."

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

TUESDAY

Passage to Read - Psalm 105:1-4 (NIrV)

1 Give thanks to the Lord. Worship him.

Tell the nations what he has done.

2 Sing to him. Sing praise to him.

Tell about all of the wonderful things he has done.

3 Praise him, because his name is holy.

Let the hearts of those who trust in the Lord be glad.

4 Look to the Lord and to his strength.

Always look to him.

Questions

- 1. Who should we tell about Jesus?
- 2. What is something wonderful that God has done?

Memory Verse - Matthew 28:19-20

19 Go therefore and **make disciples of all nations**, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age."

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

WEDNESDAY

Passage to Read - Isaiah 6:1-8 (NIrV)

1 In the year that King Uzziah died, I saw the Lord. He was seated on his throne. His long robe filled the temple. He was highly honored.

2 Above him were seraphs. Each of them had six wings. With two wings they covered their faces. With two wings they covered their feet. And with two wings they were flying. 3They were calling out to one another. They were saying, "Holy, holy, holy is the Lord who rules over all. The whole earth is full of his glory."

4 The sound of their voices caused the stone doorframe to shake. The temple was filled with smoke.

5 "How terrible it is for me!" I cried out. "I'm about to be destroyed! My mouth speaks sinful words. And I live among people who speak sinful words. Now I have seen the King with my own eyes. He is the Lord who rules over all."

6 A seraph flew over to me. He was holding a hot coal. He had used tongs to take it from the altar. 7 He touched my mouth with the coal. He said, "This has touched your lips. Your guilt has been taken away. Your sin has been paid for."

8 Then I heard the voice of the Lord. He said, "Who will I send? Who will go for us?" I said, "Here I am. Send me!"

Questions

- 1. What does God rule over?
- 2. When God said who will I send, what did Isaiah say?

Memory Verse - Matthew 28:19-20

19 Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age."

* for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

THURSDAY

Passage to Read - Matthew 9:35-38 (NIrV)

35 Jesus went through all the towns and villages. He taught in their synagogues. He preached the good news of the kingdom. And he healed every illness and sickness. 36 When he saw the crowds, he felt deep concern for them. They were beaten down and helpless, like sheep without a shepherd.

37 Then Jesus said to his disciples, "The harvest is huge. But there are only a few workers. 38 So ask the Lord of the harvest to send workers out into his harvest field."

Questions

- 1. How did Jesus feel about the people He saw?
- 2. What did Jesus tell us to ask the Lord for?

Memory Verse - Matthew 28:19-20

19 Go therefore and **make disciples of all nations**, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age."

- What Song(s) Did You Sing?
- For Whom/What Did You Pray?

FRIDAY

Passage to Read - Acts 20:17-24 (NIrV)

17 From Miletus, Paul sent for the elders of the church at Ephesus. 18 When they arrived, he spoke to them. "You know how I lived the whole time I was with you," he said. "From the first day I came into Asia Minor, 19 I was free of pride. I served the Lord with tears. I served him even though I was greatly tested by the evil plans of the Jews. 20 You know I haven't let anyone keep me from preaching anything that would be helpful to you. I have taught you in public and from house to house. 21 I have told both Jews and Greeks that they must turn away from their sins to God. They must have faith in our Lord Jesus.

22 "Now I am going to Jerusalem. The Holy Spirit compels me. I don't know what will happen to me there. 23 I only know that in every city the Spirit warns me. He tells me that I will face prison and suffering. 24 But my life means nothing to me. I only want to finish the race. I want to complete the work the Lord Jesus has given me. He wants me to give witness to others about the good news of God's grace.

Questions

- 1. What did Paul teach the Jews and Greeks?
- 2. What was the work that Jesus gave Paul?

Memory Verse - Matthew 28:19-20

19 Go therefore and **make disciples of all nations**, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 20 teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age."

*for younger kids, try memorizing just the bold part of the verse.

What Song(s) Did You Sing?

CORE VALUES



TRACKER

	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
WEEK					
WEEK					
WEEK THREE					
WEEK FOUR					
WEEK FIVE					
WEEK SIX					

